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Martyn’s Law: Information for 
GUK Security and Reception Staff

You may have heard the term ‘Martyn’s Law’ in the press and media.  
After the enquiry into the 2017 bombing of the Manchester Arena it is 
proposed that certain actions and duties regarding site security are placed  
on the owners of property, where the public can gain entry.

The law is named after a campaign to make changes in security by the 
mother of one of the victims. The law is not yet in force but expected soon.

The main changes are going to be that owners must carry out a site 
security risk assessment, and that security plans must be in place, 
whilst ensuring staff are adequately trained.

As a member of the GUK Security team from time  
to time we feel it’s important that you are aware  
of developments in the security industry. 

At GUK we are confident that our staff are adequately trained.  
It is essential that you log into and complete the ‘My Pathway’ training  
via the employee portal. 

If you have any problems logging into ‘My Pathway’ speak to your  
Contract Manager.


